
 
 
 
TO:  Children’s Services Council Members 

 
FROM: Paula Rivera, Office Manager 

 
DATE: December 8, 2014 

 
RE:  Memo to File 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
The CSC Council Meeting for: 

 
Thursday, November 13, 2014  

 
Has been cancelled due to lack of business items for discussion.  Consequently, there will be no 
meeting minutes generated for this meeting, and a streamlined e-packet will be produced solely 
for informational purposes. 
 
 
 
 


